
 

17th June 2025 
 
Sent by text 
Pupils should bring a water bottle and wear sun cream. Blazers can go in bags once the temperature 
rises. Leave jackets and coats at home! Check your email for more details. 
 
 
Sent by email 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Warm weather – reasonable adjustments to uniform 
 
We hope you are enjoying the warm weather.  We are conscious, however, this can make conditions 
in school uncomfortable for pupils.   
 
Therefore, following pupil feedback, the senior leadership team and heads of year have agreed that 
pupils should come to school in blazer and ties and normal.  However, as soon as the temperate 
starts to rise, pupils can put their blazers in their bags.  They can also remove their ties once they are 
in the classroom. 
 
Please note, that coats and jackets should be left at home.  Pupils will simply overheat if they wear 
them. 
 
May we also encourage all pupils to bring a water bottle to school.  Not only does this help the 
environment, it also means it can be filled up at water fountain at break and lunch. 
 
It also recommended that pupils wear sun cream.  
 
We will continue to monitor the weather forecast.  As it stands, please be aware that normal school 
uniform is expected next week. 
 
If you have any queries, email enquiry@ilsley.bham.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Clinton 
Headteacher 
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